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PEEK AT THE WEEK 

What did we work on this week? 

Our class read Growing Trees and Our Tree Named Steve this week. We also 
learned strategies for identifying feelings, while making connections to the Zones 
of Regulation. Each day we talked about words that start with our letter of the 
week (C), how to write the letter in both uppercase and lowercase, and what 
sounds it makes. We practiced noticing words that rhyme, and learned about 3-D 
shapes at small group. At the art table, we created art like an architect and got 
messy finger painting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
 Happy Thursday! This week went by fast. We learned all about how trees grow 
and how we can take care of them. We also talked about how to identify feelings, 
while practicing taking deep breaths to calm our bodies if we are feeling anxious.   
 
 

What will we do next week? 
• Begin our next Study - Reduce, Reuse, Recycle! 
• Read the book Paper Bag Princess. 
• Learn about what it means to recycle. 
• Letter of the week: O 
• Create art with recyclables 
• Practice making patterns and matching rhyming words 
• Learn how to be a recycling center worker at dramatic play 

 

Reminders: 
• We do not go out to recess when there is snow on the ground, therefore 

you DO NOT need to send your students to school with snow gear. Just 
enough gear to keep warm getting to and from the school bus.   

• Please RSVP if you will be joining us for our KR Family Event Night 
happening on Nov 15 from 5-6pm at SECC.  

•  
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